OES Principal’s Report — November 16, 2011

Current enrollment:

Pre-K-48
Kinder-63
First-68
Second-61
Third-67
Fourth-65
Fifth-49

Total—421

Parent Volunteerism is on the rise!! Currently, we have 12 adults assisting our teachers. Various
activities include tutoring, shelving books, laminating, and assisting with student art projects.

On November 8", our PTO hosted a parent night. This focus of parent training will highlight our
school web-page and its access to our calendar, grade book, and Nutrikids programs.

On November the 11", our 5™ grade students participated in the High School’s Veterans® Day
Program. Great job Ms. Saunders! Great job High School!!

Third Six-Weeks Parent Preview Night is scheduled for the 14™ We will continue the
opportunity for parents to have a chance to get a sneak-peek at the learning objectives their 1st-
A grade students will be mastering during the upcoming six-weeks.

Report cards went home today.

Professional Development activities continue for our teachers: 1. Differentiation Training
focusing on ideas to use during Rtl times and core instruction. 2. Technology training
Thank you Mrs. Moran and Mrs. Esparza for facilitating these sessions.

Our annual Thanksgiving luncheon for the parents of our Kindergarten students is scheduled for
November 18"™ We will host our PreK students’ parents at our annual Christmas Luncheon on
December 16th.

Our third graders will present our annual Christmas Play on Thursday, December 15 at the High
School auditorium at 6:30 p.m.



